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May 20, 2022 

Re: FUEL SURCHARGE EFFECTIVE JUNE 1st, 2022 

To our valued customer,

As you're aware, fuel prices have been steadily increasing for some time, a trend that we’ve seen pick 
up pace in the past several months.  As a distributor, this not only affects the costs associated with 
running our local delivery fleet, but also the fuel surcharges paid to carriers bringing products to our 
warehouse, and shipping products to our customers.   

Historically, we have absorbed all fuel costs and fuel surcharges as part of our Pre-paid No Charge DSD 
Shipping Minimums, however, we're no longer able to do so and must pass along a portion of the 
increased costs.  

Effective on new orders shipped on or after June 1st, 2022 Dovre Specialty Foods will be implementing a 
Fuel Surcharge of 1.75% to all customer invoices being delivered by our fleet or where the 3rd party 
shipping charges are being paid by Dovre.   

We thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

Sincerely, 

The team at Dovre Specialty Foods


